
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

The Honorable Bernard Sanders 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Senator Sanders: 

December 10, 2015 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated December 7, 2015, regarding proposed 
rulemaking to seek public comments on proposed changes to the regulations regarding the 
decommissioning of nuclear plants. 

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

Euge e Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

The Honorable Patrick Leahy 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Senator Leahy: 

December 10, 2015 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated December 7, 2015, regarding proposed 
rulemaking to seek public comments on proposed changes to the regulations regarding the 
decommissioning of nuclear plants. 

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

Eug e Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

December 10, 2015 

The Honorable Peter Welch 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Congressman Welch: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated December 7, 2015, regarding proposed 
rulemaking to seek public comments on proposed changes to the regulations regarding the 
decommissioning of nuclear plants. 

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

The Honorable Edward J. Markey 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Senator Markey: 

December 10, 2015 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated December 7, 2015, regarding proposed 
rulemaking to seek public comments on proposed changes to the regulations regarding the 
decommissioning of nuclear plants. 

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

Eu ne Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

The Honorable Elizabeth Warren 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Senator Warren: 

December 10, 2015 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated December 7, 2015, regarding proposed 
rulemaking to seek public comments on proposed changes to the regulations regarding the 
decommissioning of nuclear plants. 

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

Eug ne Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

December 10, 2015 

The Honorable William Keating 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Congressman Keating: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated December 7, 2015, regarding proposed 
rulemaking to seek public comments on proposed changes to the regulations regarding the 
decommissioning of nuclear plants. 

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

Eug ne Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 


